
From:  
Date: 1 March 2023 at 15:22:18 GMT 
To: licensing@bidgend.gov.uk 
Subject: dominos pizza 

  

i am e-mailing you to complain about the said premises, my family have had to put up with a 
lot of disruption since they moved in. the constant noise of the staff and the customers, in 
the car talking and beeping the car horn, as well as the delivery lorrys coming in early. it is 
wourse in the summer because they serve customers in there car down the side of there 
premises. when we complain they will be fine for a few days then it is back to normal, my 
wife and i have had enough, if they are open more hours i just dont know where we go from 
here. because they stay open longer than they should as it is now.  it does seem as if they 
can do what they like and they know they will get away with it. many thanks  
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